
A SOUTHERN COMPANY 

April 21,2000 

Mr. Wm. Cochran Keating, IV 
Staff Counsel 
Florida Public Senrice Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0863 

Dear Mr. Keating: 

RE: Docket No. 991779-El 

Attached are Gulf Power Company's responses to Staffs Second Set of 
Interrogatories, NOS. 19-44, and Staffs First Request for Production of 
Documents, No. 1, to be filed in the above docket. 

Sincerely, 

+i&:22& 
Li da G. Malone 
Assistant Secretary and Assistant Treasursr 

Iw 

Enclosures 

cc: Beggs and Lane 
J. A. Stone, Esquire 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Blanca S.. Bay0 (letter only) 

Gulf Power Company 
Susan D. Ritenour 


